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On 17th October 2024, the South Zone Science Fair of “Shasthrolsavam 2024” took place at 

BNV School Thiruvallam. B. Ed students from BNV College of Teacher Education were 

appointed as invigilators, with Shri. Kumar serving as the coordinator. All participants were 

instructed to arrive by 9:15 AM, and everyone complied punctually. The day commenced with 

a briefing led by Shri. Kumar sir, who designated 15 leaders, each supported by two to three 

assistants.  

Our responsibilities included assigning code numbers to candidates according to the call sheet 

and ensuring their signatures on the attendance sheet. The competition commenced at 11 AM, 

featuring categories for LP, UP, HS, and HSS sections, with various events in each session. The 

program coordinators provided snacks and lunch for all invigilators, and our duties concluded 

by 3:30 PM. Participating in ‘Shasthrolsavam 2024’ was a remarkable experience, allowing us 

to assist and guide students effectively.  


